
Entry Requirements
A pass (C6) in 1 GCE 'O'
Level subject conducted in
English, or
A pass for ITE NITEC course
in any field, or
Mature candidates (30 years
old and above), with 8 years
work experience

+65 6884 5162

enquiry@positivepsych.edu.sg

R E G I S T R A T I O N  F E ED U R A T I O N

3 M O N T H S

T U I T I O N  F E E

$1853.00 w/GST$163.50 w/GST

Course Delivery
Lectures and case studies
discussions
Hands-on activities
Class presentation

CPE Reg. No. 20073523D 6 Jun 22 - 5 Jun 26

Certificate in 
Introduction to
Play Therapy 
In this module, learners can gain
knowledge on how children
learn about the world around
them and how they interact
with their environment through
play. Aside from understanding
what toys to choose and their
uses in therapy work, you will
also be equipped with
foundation knowledge on Child-
centred Play Therapy and learn
how to create therapeutic
environments for children to
safely express themselves. The
language of play is a powerful
therapeutic medium to help
adults understand children and
how they make sense of the
world. 


